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KanDrive Reveals A New Design 
 

The busiest travel season of the year is here and the Kansas Department of
Transportation has an updated tool, www.kandrive.org to make your travel plans easier.
The redesigned KanDrive is your one stop portal for road information on Kansas highways. 

“This redesign is focused on making the user experience simpler than before,” KDOT
Chief of Transportation Planning Mike Moriarty said. “Everything that was great about the
old site is still there. But now the page is smart phone friendly, which was a big request
from users.”

While it is not specifically a smart phone app, it does have the ability to work on most
smart phone browsers and can be book marked to your home screen for easy access. 

“We’d like to encourage users to try it before leaving home and not to use it while
driving,” Moriarty said. “A significant amount of time and effort has gone into the process of
developing this site and we are confident you will be pleased with KanDrive’s user
friendliness and overall functionality.” 
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